NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR ADOPTION OF THE NORTH AMERICAN SUBBASIN GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY PLAN BY RECLAMATION DISTRICT 1001
[bookmark: _GoBack]Notice is hereby given that Reclamation District 1001 will hold a public hearing to consider approving a resolution adopting the North American Subbasin Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) pursuant to Water Code section 10728.4.  For additional details and to download a copy of the GSP, visit https://nasbgroundwater.org/.  The Final GSP will be available on December 1, 2021.  
Hearing Date and Time: 	Wednesday December 22, 2021
				Meeting Begins at 9:00 am

Location:			Reclamation District 1001
				1959 Cornelius Ave.
				Rio Oso, CA 95674


